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A 
Scotts fluid fungicide 
line is what you need 
to fight turf diseases 

Turf troubled by diseases? One of the ProTurf® Fluid 
Fungicide products will help: 
• Fluid Fungicide prevents and controls dollar spot, 

brown patch, red leaf spot and pink snow mold 
• Fluid Fungicide II prevents and controls Pythium blight 

and damping off, brown patch and dollar spot 
• Fluid Fungicide III prevents and controls anthracnose, 

leaf spot, dollar spot, brown patch and pink snow mold 

Ask your ProTurf® Tech Rep for details. 

P R E S I D E N T ' S M E S S A G E 

I want to apologize again for having the wrong 
reservation number in the newsletter last month, and 
I sincerely want to thank all of you who called in to 
make early reservations for our April meeting at 
Hillendale. I doubt if your effort could ever have 
been more in evidence or more appreciated than at 
that meeting. Since the office was closed on Monday 
we had to use the numbers we had on Friday plus a 
few late calls to estimate the number for dinner. 
Thanks to your consideration we were only a couple 
off the actual count. 

As May 1st approaches and all of us are trying to 
get our spring renovations accomplished (through 
the raindrops) one has to wonder if, or when, this 
Mid-Atlantic weather will ever stabilize. We can't 
seem to get more than three or four days at a time to 
work. 

I am told that our good friend Ben Stagg (Mr. 
Eastern Shore) controls everything east of the Bay 
Bridge, so let's hope he can get this weather in shape 
for the Superintendent-Pro Tournament on May 14. 
Ben always knows how to make you enjoy a day in 
his territory and I for one am looking forward to 
spending the day with him. 

Remember there are no shower facilities so the 
dinner-meeting will be casual. See you on May 14. 

Nick Vance, CGCS 
President 

G O L F N O T E S 

Our May meeting will be the 1991 Superintendent-
Pro Tournament. This year's event will be held at 
Hog Neck Golf Course. The day will begin with an 
11:00 a.m. lunch served at the golf course, followed 
by a 12 noon shotgun start. Please remember that the 
field will be limited to the first 60 paid teams. At the 
completion of the golf tournament, dinner will be 
served across Rte. 50 at the Ice Rink Complex. Dress 
for dinner will be casual. Your golf attire will be just 
fine. So, send in your entry and plan to enjoy a fun 
day with your golf pro on the Eastern Shore. 

Scott Wagner, Golf Chairman 

RESERVATIONS 
301-381-0030 


